
 

 

 
 
June 7, 2019 
 
 
Mark Seielstad, PhD 
Rules & Jurisdiction Committee 
UCSF Academic Senate 
500 Parnassus Avenue, MUE 231 
San Francisco, CA  94143 
 
Re: Proposed Revisions to SONFC Bylaws 
 
 
Dear Chair Seielstad: 
 
The School of Nursing Faculty Council (SONFC) recently conducted a review and audit of SONFC bylaws 
in preparation for the SON’s accreditation review. We would like to submit the attached proposed 
revisions for consideration by the Rules and Jurisdiction (R&J) Committee. The proposed revisions 
update and clarify general practices of the Council and remedy factual and grammatical errors.  
 
Members of the SONFC reviewed the proposed bylaw changes and voted to approve them at its meeting 
on June 7th, 2019.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
School of Nursing Faculty Council  
 
Soo-Jeong Lee, RN, PhD, ANP, Chair 
Michele Pelter, RN, PhD, Vice Chair 
Kim Dau, RN, MS, CNM 
Rosalind De Lisser, RN, MS, NP 
Kristen Harknett, PhD 
Jenny Liu, PhD, MPP, MA 
Lynda Mackin, RN, PhD, ANP 
Mijung Park, PhD, MPH, RN 
 
 
Cc: Todd Giedt, Executive Director, Academic Senate Office, UCSF Division 


